Autumn fair

Thank you to the HSA and to all those who volunteered to make the Autumn Fair such a success. The food
was delicious, the entertainment was varied and very fun, and there was a lovely atmosphere. We are very
lucky to have such a creative, enthusiastic and committed parent body. Thanks also to Deborah for the lovely
photos.
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Parent survey and support from parents

Along with this newsletter, you will have received a parent survey. We run these surveys every few years,
and use what you tell us to help us improve our school. We are committed to making Hanover the best pri-
mary school it can possibly be, and welcome your support. It is important for us to hear about the things we
are doing really well, and also about things that you feel we could change. Please take some time to fill in
the survey and return it to the office.

Please also consider how you might support the school more directly. We already have a number of parents

who regularly offer their skills and time to the school, and we would welcome your input too!

Congratulations to the kitchen! Telephoning school

Inspectors from Environmental Health carried out a spot-check on our A number of parents have expressed concern that they cannot
school kitchen before half term. They reported that ours was the most hy- speak with a member of the school office before school. The
gienic school kitchen that they had ever seen! Congratulations to Caroline school telephone system and the front desk are always in oper-
and to all the staff who work in the school kitchen for their hard work. ation at 8:30, but we receive a very high volume of calls at

this time, so you may well get straight through to the answer-

phone system. The office team listen to your messages as quick-
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ly as possible. Please be reassured—we do get your messages!

http://www.hanover.islington.sch.uk/



